## Northwest Center for Public Health Practice

UNIVERSITY of WASHINGTON

January 8, 2020

Sierra Prior Program Manager Oregon Coalition of Local Health Officials 3333 NE Sandy Blvd, Suite 202 Portland, OR 97212

Dear Sierra Prior,

Congratulations! The Northwest Public Health Training Center at NWCPHP has reviewed and approved your request for \$9,000 to support bringing in Human Impact Partners for a health equity training in April 2020.

**To discuss the payment process, please contact our Center Operations Manager, Ria Francisco, at** <u>rfranc15@uw.edu</u> or 206-685-7255. Please note that by accepting these funds, you agree to complete a brief report about the impact this activity had on your workforce, organization, or communities served. We will provide the report template via a weblink at the end of your project period. We also request that any published articles or presentations resulting from this activity note that funding was provided by the Health Resources and Services Administration.

If you have questions about this decision or would like more information, please be in touch.

BRose

Barbara Rose, MPH, Training and Outreach Manager Northwest Center for Public Health Practice University of Washington School of Public Health W Tower, T-14 4333 Brooklyn Ave NE Seattle, WA 98105 Campus Box 359455

Phone: 206.685.0106 Email: <u>barbrose@uw.edu</u>